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4 March 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Every Friday this half term is “Book Look” day 
 

Reception parents are invited to bring their 

children into school from 8.50 am until 9.15 am 

and stay to look at their fabulous learning 

books.  We are so proud of the children’s 

progress and we feel that a chance for you 

to browse through their learning books will 

allow you to see this progress too. 

 

This will happen every Friday morning so you will 

have ample opportunity to come in on a week that 

is convenient to you. 

 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask any of the Early 

Years Big Learners. 
 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

 

Mrs McKenna, Mrs Makin, Miss Edwards and Miss Dineley. 
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